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This bill changes the appearance of restricted drivers licenses that disallow any alcohol consumption 

(known as the B-Card). It requires that the licenses have a color matching that of "under-21" licenses 

(which currently use a red border around the licensee photo), and that there be a symbol or letter on the 

front of the license indicating that it is a B-Card. It also allows text on the back of the card describing the 

license restriction.  

The bill is effective August 1, 2007.  


